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CONSTRUCTION REPORT  
DATE: December 6, 2011 

 

PROJECT:  Independence Park Main Library 

REPORTED BY: Stephen P. Jackson, The Library Design Collaborative 

 
OBSERVATIONS: 

1) The construction and silt fences have been installed. 

2) The site has been cleared. 

3) Fill material is being brought in to raise the building pad to proper elevation. 

4) Test pilings have been driven to confirm the bearing capacity of the soils. 

 
UPCOMING WORK: 

1) Driven pile work will begin toward the end of December. 

2) Continue to add fill material until the proper elevation is met.  

3) Foundation formwork will begin soon. 

 
ATTACHMENTS: 

1) One (1) page of photographs from the site. 

 




